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As	we	wave	goodbye	to	2020	and	welcome	2021	ExCEL	is	excited	to	get	into	the	new	year	and	the	
second	semester	of	this	unprecedented	school	year.				
	
Student	news-	The	pack	carried	over	all	48	members	from	last	semester.		Our	remote	learners	for	
this	semester	dropped	from	18	to	9	learners	with	9	of	our	previously	remote	learners	rejoining	
our	ranks.	
		
Our	leaders	of	the	pack	for	their	outstanding	performance	in	the	month	of	December	are	as	
follows:		

• Middle	School-	Mitchell	B.	of	Kewanee	
• High	School-	DeMarcus	I.	of	Kewanee	

	
Staff	news-	Mr.	Kegebein	has	been	named	our	“Leader	of	the	Staff”	for	the	month	of	December.		Mr.	
Kegebein	has	received	this	honor	for	the	hard	work	he	has	put	in	during	the	entire	semester	to	
keep	our	building	clean	and	safe	for	all	students	and	staff.		He	has	also	earned	this	honor	by	the	
hard	work	he	put	in	during	our	Christmas	break	to	get	everything	back	up	to	pristine	around	the	
building.		
	
	
	


